Minutes of Regular Meeting
Liberty Township, Licking County, Ohio
March 9, 2020

The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township trustees held on Monday, March 9, 2020
in the Liberty Township House. Bill Siegel, township trustee, called the meeting to order at 6:30
p-m. He stated the meeting is being recorded, and then led the Pledge of Allegiance.

Roll call taken with the following answering as present: Bill Siegel, Bill Bogantz and Dave Cole.
Motion made by Bill Bogantz to approve the regular meeting minutes from February 10, 2020,
Motion seconded by Dave Cole and passed with all yes votes.

Zoning Report

Ed Wasem, Zoning Inspector: 2 permits totaling $1,455.00
20-P-4 Andy & Kristen Joseph 150 Liberty Ridge Ct. Garage $360.00

20-P-5 Tom & Ginny Englehart 7675 Northridge Rd. SFD $1,095
Zoning Commission:

Bill Bogantz, trustee, made a motion to accept the nomination of the Zoning Commission of Fred
Schwartz to serve as the committee chair. Dave Cole, trustee, seconded the motion. The motion
passed with all yes votes.

Zoning clerk, zoning inspector and trustees discussed the formation of a Zoning Resolution
Committee. Public Notice is required for residents interested in sitting on this committee. The
committee will require one township trustee, two township residents and two members from
each zoning board and they agree to meet monthly.

Resident/Public Input

Vince Crawford, Waste Management, attended the meeting. He spoke about the number of
residents that use the recycling option. Only 82 out of 818 customers subscribe to the recycling.
Their trucks are close to being fully automated to help with employee injuries.

Mr. Angelletii requests any help the township could give him in regards to his safety while
backing in his driveway located on Nichols Lane. After discussion, Jeff Irvin, Road Maintenance
Supervisor, will install new Hidden Driveway signs to attempt to slow traffic.

Ray Hetterscheidt questioned the openings on the Zoning Boards. The trustees stated they have
been asking township residents and no one has been interested in filling the openings.
Township resident questioned mowing for proper sight off of Liberty Court to Northridge Road.
Bill Siegel will check on this with the county.

Page 1



